From: george levissianos <levis@wn.com.au>

Sent: Saturday, 18 April 2015 10:19 AM W
To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review ' .
Subject: Electoral boundary change 20 APR Ui }

I have two recommendations for changes to electoral boundaries for sensible reasons.

1) Given the type of industry and location | believe that Tom Price, Pannawonica, Paraburdoo and Onslow should all
be included in the Pilbara electoral area.

They are considered by everyone as Pilbara yet vote for a member from another area that does not represent them
adequately, these are mining towns and should be grouped with Hedland, Newman Nullagine and Karratha ect;

2) The Pilbara region is still the largest contributor to the state revenue and targeted by Pilbara cities to have 50,000
population in the city of Karratha and 50,000 population in the future city of Port Hedland and therefore should be
~onsidered to have adequate representation in Parliament .

1 suggest a member for Hedland, Newman, Nullagine and Para.

And another member for Karratha, Tom Price, Pana and Onslow.

There are so many City Centric Politicians, one more head for this important region would ensure its proper
representation.
George Levissianos

Mob 04185957255
levis@wn.com.au
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